
Reminder: Upcoming Career Fair 

Registration 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline to register for the upcoming Career Fair is 

approaching. We want to ensure you don't miss out on this fantastic opportunity to connect with 

leading companies. 

Date of Career Fair: [Date] 

Registration Deadline: [Deadline Date] 

Please visit our website at [Website URL] to complete your registration if you haven't done so 

already. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


